Headteacher: Mrs L Boucher

Tel: 01733 840527

Fax: 01733 840322

E-Mail: office@coates.cambs.sch.uk

Website: www.coatesprimaryschool.info

Coates Primary School The Fold Coates Peterborough Cambs PE7 2BP

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Reception and Pre-school Spring/Easter craft activities

On Wednesday 25th March 9:15 am to 11:15 am Reception and Preschool parents are invited to come into school and work with the children and adults. Joining in with different Spring and Easter craft activities. There will be lots of different things to do!

We would be delighted for you to come in for the morning and work with your child in the hall and main playground. If you cannot join us please don't worry as there will be adults from the EYFS environment for your child to work with. If you would like your child's grandparent to come if you are not able to attend, they are welcome to come along also. If your child doesn't normally come in for the Wednesday session in pre-school, they are welcome to come in for the extra session if you are staying with them. Please fill in the slip below to say if you will be joining us for the morning.

Once you have seen your child into school, we will then ask that you go through the main office to sign in. If you have younger siblings they are welcome in with you during the morning, but will ask for prams and buggies to be left outside the main office. When the children have their break time, there will refreshments available for you to enjoy whilst the children are outside.

We look forward to working together with your children.

Reception/ Preschool on Wednesday 25th March 2020.

Thank you

Mrs Lilley and the EYFS team

I or another family	will be coming to join my	child	
,	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,		